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I am in complete support of doing away with mail in voting for the state of Oregon, 

with the exception of absentee voting.  As a watcher during the last election here in 

clackamas county, I became aware and knowledgeable of many discrepancies. The 

need to extend counting of ballots due to postal envelope issues, signature 

verifications etc would be dealt with.  Only properly registered American citizens 

would be voting. Same day voting to include voter ID would help to achieve a return 

to trust, truth, and transparency.  A paper ballot and a hand counting system with no 

machines involved will restore a fair legal exercise of our rights as an American.  I 

thank you for your time and consideration. 


